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Bai, Mei Prof. Dr.

From: Radon, Torsten Dr.

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 9:27 AM

To: Bai, Mei Prof. Dr.

Subject: AW: safety and operation

Dear Mei, 

 

ok, so let me give a short summary on the topic. 

 

Who is responsible: Executives, group leaders, department leaders, division leaders, all the way up to the managing 

directors and AVs and STVs. 

Who is not responsible: MKs 

In other words, in the last event information package for executives, this has already been communicated, and there 

will be an extra communication for AVs and STVs. 

 

Measures that SIST are pursuing: 

Disposal of unnecessary equipment 

Defining the priorities of the examinations Contacts in the departments must be named, executives and STVs are 

urgently asked to do so An additional employee is working together with M. Hirsch (C. Schecker since 06/ 19, so he 

will be fully productive soon) Support costs and effort per external company will be reduced ->  More testing services 

by external companies per time Hazard assessments for test period extension of a few work tools Superordinate 

table with categories of testable work equipment in terms of organization and rules has been created by M. Hirsch 

and C. Schecker). 

Development of a concept to improve test procedures 

 

Mr Blaurock suggested implementing all the above measures quickly and carefully and saw no reason to cancel the 

beam time or similar things. 

 

 In fact I cannot join the MK meeting today as I will talk to Mr. Blaurock at that time and for sure one of the topics 

will be the one discussed here. 

 

 

Viele Grüße 

Torsten 

 

 

-----Ursprüngliche Nachricht----- 

Von: Bai, Mei Prof. Dr. <M.Bai@gsi.de> 

Gesendet: Dienstag, 24. September 2019 08:26 

An: Radon, Torsten Dr. <T.Radon@gsi.de> 

Cc: Becker, Ralph <R.Becker@gsi.de>; Heymach, Frank <F.Heymach@gsi.de>; Birli, Larissa <L.Birli@gsi.de> 

Betreff: safety and operation 

Priorität: Hoch 

 

Dear Torsten 

 

Just want to gently remind you that there was an understanding during the machine meeting two weeks ago that 

you would share with us the outcome of your meeting with Herr Blaurock. W.R.T. the electrical components, there 

have been quite  constructive progress lately, thanks to the effort of Ralph and Frank. For more details, please see 

the meeting minutes at https://indico.gsi.de/event/9358/material/minutes/. In case you can't join today's machine 

meeting, a short summary from you on this topic is highly appreciated! 
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Best, 

 

Mei 

 


